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· DSES current enrollment is 344
· First quarter grading period has ended.
· Kindergarten and our ¾ Split class will be starting Reading Buddies in October
· Once per month the ¾ split students will be coming to the K classes to read to them and the K students will be reading their AR books to the students as well!
· Out of 29 tier 3 math students’ k-6, 25 have made steady progress!  The other 4 have been a bit inconsistent, and will make progress, then fall back.  However, 25 steadily moving forward is great
· 5th Grade classes are working on Native American projects

Upcoming Events:

· Parent Teacher Conferences will be in October
· 

